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SEATTLE, July 31, 2024 — Super Lawyers has named four Cozen O’Connor attorneys to its 2024

Washington lists. Peter Berg and Jodi A. McDougall were named 2024 Super Lawyers; Sarah Pozzi

and Karl Neumann were recognized as 2024 Washington Rising Stars. This is Berg’s and Neumann’s

first year on the list. McDougall and Pozzi were both included in Super Lawyers Women’s Edition.

Super Lawyers represents the top 5 percent of all practicing lawyers in each state. The publishers of

Super Lawyers identify preeminent attorneys based on surveys and interviews with thousands of

attorneys, plus consideration of civic service and pro bono activities.

About Cozen O’Connor

Established in 1970 and ranked among the top 100 law firms in America, Cozen O’Connor has more

than 925 attorneys who help clients manage risk and make better business decisions. The firm

counsels clients on their most sophisticated legal matters in all areas of the law, including litigation,

corporate, and regulatory law. Representing a broad array of leading global corporations and middle

market companies, Cozen O’Connor services its clients’ needs through 33 offices across two

continents.
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